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Coming Soon:  Nevada Medicaid Online Provider Enrollment 

HP Enterprise Services (HPES) in partnership with the Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is 

currently working on a web-based Provider Enrollment Portal to automate provider enrollment.  The Provider 

Enrollment Portal will be available on November 1, 2015.  It will allow providers to complete new enrollment, 

revalidation and provider changes using a web-based application.  

 


